
 
 

There’s a lot at stake—please join us: 
 

Hudson River PCB Forum 
 
 
The Superfund cleanup is at a crucial point, and the future economic and environmental health of 
Hudson River communities—from the north of the Troy Dam to NYC—is hanging in the balance. 

 
 
 
Learn the latest on the project and how you can help urge GE to complete a thorough cleanup—not 

just 65% of the job—before the company pulls out of the river next year. 
 

Marist College Cornell Boathouse 
Tuesday, November 11, 2014 

 

4 - 6 p.m. 
 
 

Featuring elected officials and guests from the Historic Hudson-Hoosic Partnership 
 
 
The 2014 Hudson River PCB Forum has limited seating so please pre-register at: 
www.surveymonkey.com/s/HRPCBForum2014. 
Walk-ins are welcome and priority will be given to municipal officials and interested citizens on a first come, first 
served basis.  

 
For more information please contact Althea Mullarkey at 845 473 4440, Ext. 272 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/HRPCBForum2014

